
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 5th February 

 

Wednesday 7th 

February 

 

Parent Consultations 
 

 

 

 

WEEKLY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Little Owls1 95% 
Little Owls 2 83% 
Tawny Owls 1 92% 
Tawny Owls 2 98% 
Tawny Owls 3 95% 
Snowy Owls 1 94% 
Snowy Owls 2 94% 
Snowy Owls 3 98% 

Whole School 94% 

Target 

 
 

Gates open at 08:30 

Gates close at 08:40 

The school day begins 

at 08:40 

School finishes at 15:00 

Headteacher Update 26th January 2024 
 

I hope this week’s newsletter finds you safe and well.  We have certainly had a shift 

in the weather from the cold of last week to wet and windy this week. 

 

Our week began with an interesting assembly focused on the topic of self-drive 

cars. Recent news suggests that self-drive cars could become a reality on the roads 

of England, Wales, and Scotland by the end of 2026. During the assembly, we 

explored the various modes of transportation available, as well as considering the 

responsibilities of car drivers – from deciphering road signs to ensuring safe steering. 

We looked at how these principles might apply to self-drive cars, connecting the 

discussion to our British Values character, Reggie the Rule of Law Rodent 

and that there are rules and laws that people must follow when driving cars and 

these keep everyone safe.  To gauge the views of our children, we conducted a vote 

on whether they felt self-drive cars were beneficial. Interestingly, the majority of 

children expressed reservations, citing concerns about their safety! 

 

This week, you will hopefully have read the letter from Mr. West regarding Times 

Tables Rockstars and Numbots.  These are both excellent applications and will 

be used both in school and available at home.  We will be launching this with the 

children during Monday’s assembly, which should prove a little exciting for them…I 

will explain more next week!   

 

Continuing with the maths theme, we are thrilled to announce our participation in 

the NSPCC Number Day 2024 on Friday 2nd February. Children will have the 

opportunity to participate in a number competition during their maths lesson on 

Friday, and we'll also discover some of the favourite numbers of our Hillside staff 

members, along with the reasons behind their choices. 

 
On another note, we are delighted to introduce our Hillside Heroes initiative, 

featuring outstanding achievements of our children with this week's highlights being 

Mason and Grace. To have your child featured, kindly email their news to the school 

office at office@hillsidefirstschool.org , including a brief description of the 

achievement and attaching a photo before the end of the school day every Thursday. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead! 

 

Healthy regards 

 

Mr Graves 
 

Celebration of 

Achievement 

Afternoon 
 

 
 

Thursday 1st 

February  

straight after school 

 

 

mailto:office@hillsidefirstschool.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children for being our 

latest Stars of the Week: 
 

Little 
Owls 1 
Jessica 

 

Little 
Owls 2 
Peace 

 

 

Tawny 
Owls 1 

Zachary 

 
 

 

Tawny 
Owls 2 

Bertie 
 

Tawny 
Owls 3 
Darcie 

Snowy 
Owls 1 
Oscar 

Snowy 
Owls 3 
Vinnie 

 

Snowy 

Owls 2 
Max 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mason at his recent football 
tournament.  The Verwood Town 

Eagles came second in The Ringwood 
Town Tournament on New Year’s Eve. 

Grace had her first 
football match for 

Verwood Town recently. 
She was brilliant and 
scored her first goal. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Hillside First School are pleased to offer the 
following clubs: 
 

Monday  
15:00-16:00 – Computer Explorers (Year 3-4) 
15:00-16:00 – Creative Dance (Year R-2) 
16:00-17:00 – Creative Dance (Year 3-4) 
 

Tuesday 

07:55-08:20 – Running club 
08:00-08:30 – Sports & Fitness Breakfast Club 

12:00-12:30 – Sports & Fitness Lunch Club 

15:00-16:00 – After School Football Club 
 
Wednesday 
15:00 – 16:00 – Creative Club 
 

Thursday 

15:00-16:00 – Forest School (Year R-4).   
 

Friday 

Lessons in school – Rocksteady 

15:00-16:00 – Computer Explorers (Year 1-2) 

Running Club on Tuesday mornings before school 
 

Please feel free to turn up whenever 

convenient if you are interested. 
 

07:55: Meet at the school to drop off bags, etc. 

08:00: Begin our run along the roads near the school, eventually leading to the heath. 

08:25: Return to school, collect belongings, and head to class. 
 

Each child must be accompanied by an adult who will run alongside them and take 

sole responsibility for their child throughout the session. 

 

Hopefully, see you on Tuesday. 
 

 

 
 


